Dear Ms. Lomano,

Thank you for your kindness and generosity during our matching gift challenge.

By having your gift doubled, you provided twice the support to help injured veterans and their families get the assistance and healing they deserve.

The gratitude I'm expressing today also comes from those whose lives you have touched Army veteran Sean Karpf is one of them: "Thank you, from the bottom of my heart. I appreciate everything you have done for me and my family."

Your support changes lives. We just couldn't do it without you! Thank you for your enduring commitment to our wounded warriors.

Sincerely, Michael S. Linnington

Lieutenant General, U.S. Army, Retired Chief Executive Officer, Wounded Warrior Project